
Public Notice:  

Pursuant to O.C.G.A. 20-2-167.1, the Cobb County School District will hold two public meetings on the 
FY2025 Tentative Budget.  

Thursday, April 18, 2024 
6:30 PM – 7:00 PM 

Cobb County School District Board Room 
514 Glover Street, Marietta, Georgia 

 
Thursday, May 16, 2024 

6:30 PM – 7:00 PM 
Cobb County School District Board Room 

514 Glover Street, Marietta, Georgia 
 

This public forum is for interested parties to present any additional input or comments regarding the 
FY2025 Tentative Budget. All FY2025 Budget material presented to the Cobb County Board of Education 
is available on the web at https://www.cobbk12.org/page/22362/financial-planning-analysis 
 
The Cobb County School District is seeking public input for the American Rescue Plan (ARP) Act, the third 
COVID-19 relief bill, during the FY2025 Tentative Budget hearings. All interested stakeholders – 
students, families, educators, and community members – may provide feedback during these hearings. 
 

https://www.cobbk12.org/page/22362/financial-planning-analysis

